
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 9:13:46 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 8:35 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Donald B. Ross

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Thank you for the opportunity to respond.
I am disappointed with the OEB decision to eliminate the Hydro One Seasonal Rate classification.  As a seasonal
user, my electricity consumption is low, and consequently the unit cost is quite high.  For the two-year period 2019
and 2020, the effective cost for my property has been $1.06 per kilowatt-hour.  According to the notice from Hydro
One, this is expected to double upon being moved to the R2 class.  I consider this to be an unjustified and exorbitant
cost.
D.B.Ross




